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EZE 45:9 'Thus says the Lord God, "Enough, you princes of Israel; put away
violence and destruction, and practice justice and righteousness. Stop your
expropriations from My people," declares the Lord God.

HOS 2:19 "And I will betroth you to me forever; Yes, I will betroth you to Me
in righteousness and In justice, In lovingklndness and in compassion,

HOS 12:6 Therefore, return to your God, observe kindness and justice, And wait
for your God continually.

MW 5:7 For those who turn justice into wormwood And cast righteousness down
to the earth.

AMO 5:15 Hate evil, love good, And establish justice In the gate! Perhaps the
Lord God of hosts May be gracious to the remnant of Joseph.

MW 5:24 "But let justice roll down like waters And righteousness like an
ever-flowing stream.

A}IO 6:12 Do horses run on rocks? Or does one plow them with oxen? Yet you have
turned Justice Into poison, And the fruit of righteousness into wormwood,

MIC 3:1 And I said, "Hear now, heads of Jacob And rulers of the house of
Israel. Is it not for you to know justice?

MIC 3:8 On the other hand I am filled with power-- With the Spirit of the
Lord-- And with justice and courage To make known to Jacob his rebellious act,
Even to Israel his sin.

MIC 3:9 Now hear this, heads of the house of Jacob And rulers of the house of
Israel, Who abhor justice And twist everything that is straight,

HIC 6:8 He has told you, 0 man, what is good; And what does the Lord require
of you But to do justice, to love kindness, And to walk humbly with your God?

HIC 7:9 I will bear the indignation of the Lord Because I have sinned against
Him, Until He pleads my case and executes Justice for me. He will bring me out
to the light, And I will see His righteousness.

HAB 1:4 Therefore, the law Is Ignored And justice is never upheld. For the
wicked surround the righteous; Therefore, justice comes out perverted.

HAB 1:7 "They are dreaded and feared. Their justice and authority originate
with themselves.

ZEP 3:5 The Lord is righteous within her; He will do no injustice. Every
morning He brings His justice to light; He does not fail. But the unjust knows
no shame.

ZEC 7:9 "Thus has the Lord of hosts said, 'Dispense true justice, and practice
kindness and compassion each to his brother;

HAL 2:17 You have wearied the Lord with your words. Yet you say, "How have we
wearied Him?" In that you say, "Everyone who does evil is good in the sight of
the Lord, and He delights in them," or, "Where Is the God of justice?"
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